
I am writing in support of the work of the OWRD.  I oppose cutting their budget.  I support increasing their budget.  Water is only 
going to become more critical in time and good science is key.  Public agencies are often staffed with folks who really care about 
their work and sadly are often desperately under resourced.   Oregon should be different.  Thank you.


